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Knowledge, Reality, and Value Aug 13 2021 The world's best introduction to
philosophy, Knowledge, Reality, and Value explains basic philosophical
problems in epistemology, metaphysics, and ethics, such as: How can we know
about the world outside our minds? Is there a God? Do we have free will? Are
there objective values? What distinguishes morally right from morally wrong
actions? The text succinctly explains the most important theories and
arguments about these things, and it does so a lot less boringly than most
books written by professors."My work is all a series of footnotes to Mike
Huemer." -Plato"This book is way better than my lecture notes."
-Aristotle"When I have a little money, I buy Mike Huemer's books; and if I
have any left, I buy food and clothes." -ErasmusContentsPreface Part I:
Preliminaries 1. What Is Philosophy? 2. Logic 3. Critical Thinking, 1:
Intellectual Virtue 4. Critical Thinking, 2: Fallacies 5. Absolute Truth
Part II: Epistemology 6. Skepticism About the External World 7. Global

Skepticism vs. Foundationalism 8. Defining "Knowledge" Part III: Metaphysics
9. Arguments for Theism 10. Arguments for Atheism 11. Free Will 12. Personal
Identity Part IV: Ethics 13. Metaethics 14. Ethical Theory, 1:
Utilitarianism 15. Ethical Theory, 2: Deontology 16. Applied Ethics, 1: The
Duty of Charity 17. Applied Ethics, 2: Animal Ethics 18. Concluding Thoughts
Appendix: A Guide to Writing GlossaryMichael Huemer is a professor of
philosophy at the University of Colorado, where he has taught since the dawn
of time. He is the author of a nearly infinite number of articles in
epistemology, metaphysics, ethics, and political philosophy, in addition to
seven other amazing and brilliant books that you should immediately buy.
MomSense Jan 18 2022 Helps a woman develop confidence in her parenting
skills by equipping her with basic mothering strategies and teaching her to
trust her intuition.
Common Sense Jul 12 2021 The United States is supposed to offer economic
opportunity to everyone. It shouldn’t take a worldwide pandemic and
nationwide protests to bring economic and racial inequality to the forefront
of problems we desperately need to solve. But now that the opportunity is
here, what should we do? How can we create more equality, opportunity, and
growth for everyone? Not someday, but what can government and the private
sector do right now to disrupt a status quo that almost everyone wants to
change? In Common Sense, the New York Times best-selling author Joel
Greenblatt offers an investor’s perspective on building an economy that
truly works for everyone. With dry wit and engaging storytelling, he makes a
lively and provocative case for disruptive new approaches—some drawn from
personal experience, some from the outside looking in. How can leading
corporations immediately disrupt our education establishment while creating
high-paying job opportunities for those currently left behind? If we want a
living wage for everyone, how can we afford it while using an existing
program to get it done now? If we subsidize banks, what simple changes can
we make to the way we capitalize and regulate them to help grow the economy,
increase access, and create more jobs (while keeping the risks and benefits
where they belong)? Greenblatt also explains how dramatically increasing
immigration would be like giving every American a giant bonus and the reason
Australia might be the best place to learn about saving for retirement. Not
everyone will agree with what Greenblatt has to say—but all of us can
benefit from the conversations he aims to start.
A Common-Sense Guide to Data Structures and Algorithms Oct 27 2022 "
Algorithms and data structures are much more than abstract concepts.
Mastering them enables you to write code that runs faster and more
efficiently, which is particularly important for today’s web and mobile
apps. This book takes a practical approach to data structures and
algorithms, with techniques and real-world scenarios that you can use in
your daily production code. Graphics and examples make these computer
science concepts understandable and relevant. You can use these techniques
with any language; examples in the book are in JavaScript, Python, and Ruby.
Use Big O notation, the primary tool for evaluating algorithms, to measure
and articulate the efficiency of your code, and modify your algorithm to
make it faster. Find out how your choice of arrays, linked lists, and hash
tables can dramatically affect the code you write. Use recursion to solve
tricky problems and create algorithms that run exponentially faster than the

alternatives. Dig into advanced data structures such as binary trees and
graphs to help scale specialized applications such as social networks and
mapping software. You’ll even encounter a single keyword that can give your
code a turbo boost. Jay Wengrow brings to this book the key teaching
practices he developed as a web development bootcamp founder and educator.
Use these techniques today to make your code faster and more scalable. "
The Common Sense Guide to Special Education Law Apr 28 2020
How to Build a House May 22 2022 "From the basics of site selection and
design to cost estimates and construction, How to Build a House describes
all of the steps integral to residential construction from the ground
up."--Back cover.
Basic Economics 3rd Ed (Volume 2 of 2) (Large Print 16pt) Aug 21 2019
The Law Dawg's Common Sense Guide to Special Education Law Feb 07 2021
Calvin Sep 21 2019 In this joyful and impactful picture book, a transgender
boy prepares for the first day of school and introduces himself to his
family and friends for the first time. Calvin has always been a boy, even if
the world sees him as a girl. He knows who he is in his heart and in his
mind but he hasn't yet told his family. Finally, he can wait no longer: "I'm
not a girl," he tells his family. "I'm a boy--a boy in my heart and in my
brain." Quick to support him, his loving family takes Calvin shopping for
the swim trunks he's always wanted and back-to-school clothes and a new
haircut that helps him look and feel like the boy he's always known himself
to be. As the first day of school approaches, he's nervous and the "whatifs" gather up inside him. But as his friends and teachers rally around him
and he tells them his name, all his "what-ifs" begin to melt away. Inspired
by the authors' own transgender child and accompanied by warm and triumphant
illustrations, this authentic and personal text promotes kindness and
empathy, offering a poignant and inclusive back-to-school message: all
should feel safe, respected, and welcomed.
Nanny in a Book Sep 26 2022 The English nanny is an institution. The image
of the smartly uniformed, traditional nanny features in many books and films
and there is something rather comforting about the idea of a 'no nonsense',
nurturing and sensible childcare expert looking after your family. For over
a century, Norland Nannies have cared for royal and celebrity families and
are the best, most respected nannies in the world. Now their clear advice
and straightforward methods - tried and tested on thousands of families are brought together for the first time. Nanny in a Book is a practical
companion to childcare that will help you with: * Setting up your nursery *
Sleeping, weaning and potty training * Teaching your child good manners and
behaviour * Nursing common ailments from sore tummies to measles *
Organising a fabulous birthday party. Full of Nanny's top tips and personal
stories, Nanny in a Book will become a trusted guide and a treasured
companion - the next best thing to Mary Poppins herself sweeping in on the
East wind and turning up on your doorstep.
The Way to Happiness Film Oct 23 2019
The Common Sense Guide to Good Sex Feb 19 2022
A Common-Sense Guide to Data Structures and Algorithms, Second Edition Aug
25 2022 Algorithms and data structures are much more than abstract concepts.
Mastering them enables you to write code that runs faster and more
efficiently, which is particularly important for todayâ€™s web and mobile

apps. Take a practical approach to data structures and algorithms, with
techniques and real-world scenarios that you can use in your daily
production code, with examples in JavaScript, Python, and Ruby. This new and
revised second edition features new chapters on recursion, dynamic
programming, and using Big O in your daily work. Use Big O notation to
measure and articulate the efficiency of your code, and modify your
algorithm to make it faster. Find out how your choice of arrays, linked
lists, and hash tables can dramatically affect the code you write. Use
recursion to solve tricky problems and create algorithms that run
exponentially faster than the alternatives. Dig into advanced data
structures such as binary trees and graphs to help scale specialized
applications such as social networks and mapping software. Youâ€™ll even
encounter a single keyword that can give your code a turbo boost. Practice
your new skills with exercises in every chapter, along with detailed
solutions. Use these techniques today to make your code faster and more
scalable.
Eat, Sleep, Poop Apr 21 2022 Written during award-winning pediatrician Dr.
Scott W. Cohen’s first year as a father, this book is the only one to
combine two invaluable “on the job” perspectives—the doctor’s and the new
parent’s. The result is a refreshingly engaging and informative guide that
includes all you need to know at each age and stage of your child’s first
year. Drawing on the latest medical recommendations and his experiences at
home and in the office, Dr. Cohen covers everything from preparing for your
baby’s arrival to introducing her to a new sibling, to those three basic
functions that will come to dominate a new parent’s life. Eat, Sleep, Poop
addresses questions, strategies, myths, and all aspects of your child’s
development. In each instance, Dr. Cohen provides a thorough overview and a
simple answer or explanation: a “common sense bottom line,” yet he doesn’t
dictate. The emphasis is on doing what is medically sound and what works
best for you and your baby. He also includes fact sheets, easy-to-follow
diagnosis and treatment guides, and humorous daddy vs. doctor sidebars that
reveal the learning curve during his fi rst year as a dad. Lively,
practical, and reassuring, Eat, Sleep, Poop provides the knowledge you need
to parent with confidence, to relax and enjoy baby’s fi rst year, and to
raise your child with the best tool a parent can have: informed common
sense.
Assessing Student Learning May 10 2021 The first edition of Assessing
Student Learning has become the standard reference for college faculty and
administrators who are charged with the task of assessing student learning
within their institutions. The second edition of this landmark book offers
the same practical guidance and is designed to meet ever-increasing demands
for improvement and accountability. This edition includes expanded coverage
of vital assessment topics such as promoting an assessment culture,
characteristics of good assessment, audiences for assessment, organizing and
coordinating assessment, assessing attitudes and values, setting benchmarks
and standards, and using results to inform and improve teaching, learning,
planning, and decision making.
A Good Girl's Guide to Murder Dec 25 2019 THE MUST-READ MULTIMILLION
BESTSELLING MYSTERY SERIES• Everyone is talking about A Good Girl's Guide to
Murder! With shades of Serial and Making a Murderer this is the story about

an investigation turned obsession, full of twists and turns and with an
ending you'll never expect. Everyone in Fairview knows the story. Pretty and
popular high school senior Andie Bell was murdered by her boyfriend, Sal
Singh, who then killed himself. It was all anyone could talk about. And five
years later, Pip sees how the tragedy still haunts her town. But she can't
shake the feeling that there was more to what happened that day. She knew
Sal when she was a child, and he was always so kind to her. How could he
possibly have been a killer? Now a senior herself, Pip decides to reexamine
the closed case for her final project, at first just to cast doubt on the
original investigation. But soon she discovers a trail of dark secrets that
might actually prove Sal innocent . . . and the line between past and
present begins to blur. Someone in Fairview doesn't want Pip digging around
for answers, and now her own life might be in danger. And don't miss the
sequel, Good Girl, Bad Blood! "The perfect nail-biting mystery." --Natasha
Preston, #1 New York Times bestselling author
The Little Customer Service Book Jan 06 2021 A handbook detailing the
basics of effective customer service.
A Common Sense Guide to World Peace Mar 28 2020
The Good House Book Nov 04 2020 From Lark Books and Natural Home
magazine—which has a circulation of 200,000—comes an illustrated, unique
guide to building an earth-friendly home. To create a dwelling that’s both
ecologically sustainable and attractive, Natural Home magazine is the place
to go. With this exquisitely illustrated guide, packed with 400 photos and
illustrations, anyone can put environmentally friendly ideas into beautiful
practice. Here’s an intelligent look at how a home is supposed to function
and a variety of different building approaches. What’s important is finding
the right solution to fit your individual needs, local climate, and natural
resources. The broad range of topics covered include choosing a site;
selecting materials; building with straw bale, cob, adobe, or rammed earth;
and plugging into alternative home power systems. Interviews with six
homeowners, and photos of the dream homes they built, provide invaluable
insight.
7 Steps to Success: Nov 16 2021
The Sense of Style Nov 23 2019 “Charming and erudite," from the author of
Rationality and Enlightenment Now, "The wit and insight and clarity he
brings . . . is what makes this book such a gem.” —Time.com Why is so much
writing so bad, and how can we make it better? Is the English language being
corrupted by texting and social media? Do the kids today even care about
good writing—and why should we care? From the author of The Better Angels of
Our Nature and Enlightenment Now. In this entertaining and eminently
practical book, the cognitive scientist, dictionary consultant, and New York
Times–bestselling author Steven Pinker rethinks the usage guide for the
twenty-first century. Using examples of great and gruesome modern prose
while avoiding the scolding tone and Spartan tastes of the classic manuals,
he shows how the art of writing can be a form of pleasurable mastery and a
fascinating intellectual topic in its own right. The Sense of Style is for
writers of all kinds, and for readers who are interested in letters and
literature and are curious about the ways in which the sciences of mind can
illuminate how language works at its best.
Terry Savage Talks Money Jan 26 2020 Covers budgets, bank accounts,

investments, credit, mortgages, life insurance, loans, real estate,
annuities, taxes, estate planning, and savings for college or retirement
The Common Sense Guide to Your Child's Special Needs Sep 02 2020 What does
it mean when a child has difficulty with developmental milestones, and what
next steps can parents take? Louis Pellegrino offers down-to-earth answers
in this new version of When Your Child Has a Disability, now reorganized to
address par
Common Sense Guide to Environmental Management Feb 25 2020 An essential and
short guide for those who need to know more about environmental management
in the workplace without wanting to spend hours reading dozens of different
documents. Whether it's for use alongside a training course or simply to
brush up on your knowledge, it's perfect for equipping you with the
principles of environmental management. Friendly and accessible, this Common
Sense Guide covers all the main aspects of environmental management in
manageable chapters to provide you with the knowledge and understanding you
need to look after the environment and those around you. Suitable for those
with little understanding of environmental management Includes questions at
the end of each module to consolidate your environmental management
knowledge Certificate offered to those who complete the exam at the end of
the book and return to be marked externally.
The Little Book of Common Sense Investing Jun 23 2022 The best-selling
investing "bible" offers new information, new insights, and new perspectives
The Little Book of Common Sense Investing is the classic guide to getting
smart about the market. Legendary mutual fund pioneer John C. Bogle reveals
his key to getting more out of investing: low-cost index funds. Bogle
describes the simplest and most effective investment strategy for building
wealth over the long term: buy and hold, at very low cost, a mutual fund
that tracks a broad stock market Index such as the S&P 500. While the stock
market has tumbled and then soared since the first edition of Little Book of
Common Sense was published in April 2007, Bogle’s investment principles have
endured and served investors well. This tenth anniversary edition includes
updated data and new information but maintains the same long-term
perspective as in its predecessor. Bogle has also added two new chapters
designed to provide further guidance to investors: one on asset allocation,
the other on retirement investing. A portfolio focused on index funds is the
only investment that effectively guarantees your fair share of stock market
returns. This strategy is favored by Warren Buffett, who said this about
Bogle: “If a statue is ever erected to honor the person who has done the
most for American investors, the hands-down choice should be Jack Bogle. For
decades, Jack has urged investors to invest in ultra-low-cost index funds. .
. . Today, however, he has the satisfaction of knowing that he helped
millions of investors realize far better returns on their savings than they
otherwise would have earned. He is a hero to them and to me.” Bogle shows
you how to make index investing work for you and help you achieve your
financial goals, and finds support from some of the world's best financial
minds: not only Warren Buffett, but Benjamin Graham, Paul Samuelson, Burton
Malkiel, Yale’s David Swensen, Cliff Asness of AQR, and many others. This
new edition of The Little Book of Common Sense Investing offers you the same
solid strategy as its predecessor for building your financial future. Build
a broadly diversified, low-cost portfolio without the risks of individual

stocks, manager selection, or sector rotation. Forget the fads and marketing
hype, and focus on what works in the real world. Understand that stock
returns are generated by three sources (dividend yield, earnings growth, and
change in market valuation) in order to establish rational expectations for
stock returns over the coming decade. Recognize that in the long run,
business reality trumps market expectations. Learn how to harness the magic
of compounding returns while avoiding the tyranny of compounding costs.
While index investing allows you to sit back and let the market do the work
for you, too many investors trade frantically, turning a winner’s game into
a loser’s game. The Little Book of Common Sense Investing is a solid
guidebook to your financial future.
Five Dimensions of Quality Jun 11 2021 Meet calls for increased quality and
understand accreditation expectations Author Linda Suskie is internationally
recognized for her work in higher education assessment, and she is a former
vice president of a major regional accreditor. In Five Dimensions of
Quality: A Common Sense Guide to Accreditation and Accountability in Higher
Education she provides a simple, straightforward model for understanding and
meeting the calls for increased quality in higher education ever-present in
today's culture. Whether your institution is seeking accreditation or not,
the five dimensions she outlines will help you to identify ways to improve
institutional quality and demonstrate that quality to constituents. For
those wading through the accreditation process, which has become more
difficult in recent years due to increasing regulation and pressure for
greater accountability, Suskie offers expert guidance on understanding the
underlying principles of the expectations of accrediting bodies. Using the
model presented here, which is much easier to understand than the sometimes
complex resources provided by individual accrediting bodies, American
colleges and universities can understand what they need to do to earn and
maintain their regional accreditation as well as improve overall
institutional quality for their students. You'll be able to: Identify ways
to improve institutional quality Demonstrate the quality of your institution
to internal and external constituents Avoid wasting time and energy on
misguided institutional processes to comply with accreditation requirements
By focusing on why colleges and universities should take particular actions
rather than only on what those actions should be, Five Dimensions of Quality
gives them the knowledge and strategies to prepare for a successful review.
It is an ideal resource for leaders, accreditation committee members, and
everyone on campus.
The Common-sense Guide to Successful Real Estate Negotiation Aug 01 2020
Discusses contracts, customized forms, contingencies, contracts mortgages,
payments, zoning, and real estate brokers
Common Sense Guide to Health and Safety in Construction Jun 30 2020 An
essential and short guide for employees who need to know more about health
and safety within the construction industry without wanting to spend hours
reading dozens of different documents. Whether it’s for use alongside a
training course or simply to brush up on your knowledge, it’s perfect for
equipping you with the principles of health and safety in the construction
industry. Friendly and accessible, this Common Sense Guide covers all the
main aspects of health and safety in manageable chapters to provide you with
the knowledge and understanding you need to look after yourself and others

working in construction. Suitable for the non-health and safety professional
Includes questions at the end of each module to consolidate your health and
safety knowledge Certificate offered to those who complete the exam at the
end of the book and return to be marked externally.
A Wealth of Common Sense May 30 2020 A simple guide to a smarter strategy
for the individual investor A Wealth of Common Sense sheds a refreshing
light on investing, and shows you how a simplicity-based framework can lead
to better investment decisions. The financial market is a complex system,
but that doesn't mean it requires a complex strategy; in fact, this false
premise is the driving force behind many investors' market "mistakes."
Information is important, but understanding and perspective are the keys to
better decision-making. This book describes the proper way to view the
markets and your portfolio, and show you the simple strategies that make
investing more profitable, less confusing, and less time-consuming. Without
the burden of short-term performance benchmarks, individual investors have
the advantage of focusing on the long view, and the freedom to construct the
kind of portfolio that will serve their investment goals best. This book
proves how complex strategies essentially waste these advantages, and
provides an alternative game plan for those ready to simplify. Complexity is
often used as a mechanism for talking investors into unnecessary purchases,
when all most need is a deeper understanding of conventional options. This
book explains which issues you actually should pay attention to, and which
ones are simply used for an illusion of intelligence and control. Keep up
with—or beat—professional money managers Exploit stock market volatility to
your utmost advantage Learn where advisors and consultants fit into smart
strategy Build a portfolio that makes sense for your particular situation
You don't have to outsmart the market if you can simply outperform it. Cut
through the confusion and noise and focus on what actually matters. A Wealth
of Common Sense clears the air, and gives you the insight you need to become
a smarter, more successful investor.
How to Think Like a Lawyer--and Why Oct 03 2020 A law professor and author
teaches non-attorneys how to think like a lawyer to gain advantage in their
lives—whether buying a house, negotiating a salary, or choosing the right
healthcare. Lawyers aren’t like other people. They often argue points that
are best left alone or look for mistakes in menus “just because.” While
their scrupulous attention to detail may be annoying, it can also be a
valuable skill. Do you need to make health care decisions for an aging
parent but are unsure where to start? Are you at crossroads in your career
and don’t know how to move forward? Have you ever been on a jury trying to
understand confusing legal instructions? How to Think Like a Lawyer has the
answers to help you cut through the confusion and gain an advantage in your
everyday life. Kim Wehle identifies the details you need to pay attention
to, the questions you should ask, the responses you should anticipate, and
the pitfalls you can avoid. Topics include: Selling and buying a home
Understanding employment terms Creating a will and health care proxy
Navigating health concerns Applying for financial aid Negotiating a divorce
Wehle shows you how to break complex issues down into digestible, easier-tounderstand pieces that will enable you to make better decisions in all areas
of your life.
Common Sense Ain't Common Sep 14 2021 Do you believe that life is something

that happens to you, as opposed to an experience that should be lived to its
fullest potential? Or, do you know someone who holds this belief? If so,
then this book is for you. Tazz breaks down the use and misuse of the term
Common Sense, as well as techniques that can be applied to everyday life.
Leveraging his background in comedy and entertainment, he unapologetically
shares his experiences and philosophies. Filled with powerful quotes from
some of our greatest thinkers and entertainers, the book explores the beauty
of mankind's achievements, as well as the ugliness of its bad decisions.
Tazz shows how both the beauty and ugliness tie back to the application (or
misapplication) of "Common Sense". Learn how to master Common Sense and
reach your dreams. Exercise the Common Sense muscle, Set your imagination
free, Defeat the Doubt Monster, Take back the power given to obstacles,
Surround yourself with positive people, Choose advisors based on
qualifications (not DNA), Capitalize on discoveries, Make the "impossible"
possible Check in with Tazz at: www.TazzDaddy.com
Project Management Jul 20 2019 This book clarifies the differences between
plans and schedules, takes the project manager through the process of plan
development, and finally, points the way toward successful project
execution. Although the terms “plan” and “schedule” are at times used
interchangeably, they are in fact very different. A complete project plan
contains a project schedule—but it also includes much more than that (e.g.,
risk management, quality management, human resource management, and
procurement). These differences have implications for the layman as well as
the experienced project manager and have implications for successful project
management practice. Additionally, the contents of the project plan have
evolved over time as versions of the Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK) were updated. Due to this, project plans today include important
elements that were not included in project planning in the context of
earlier versions of the PMBOK and the execution of the project plan requires
guidance beyond that which is outlined in the PMBOK framework. The PMBOK
emphasizes planning and monitoring and controlling—but very little support
is provided for project executing. This begs the question, just what does it
mean to execute a project plan?
After Breast Cancer Dec 05 2020 As women quickly discover, their life when
treatment ends is very different from what it was before their diagnosis.
Often exhausted, anxious, and emotionally volatile, they are beset by
physical discomforts, fearful of intimacy, afraid for their children,
worried about recurrence. Anticipating a return to “normalcy,” they discover
that the old version of normal no longer applies. There could be no more
knowledgeable guide for women embarking on this complicated journey than
Hester Hill Schnipper, who is herself both an experienced oncology social
worker and a breast cancer survivor. This comprehensive handbook provides
jargon-free information on the wide range of practical issues women face as
they navigate the journey back to health, including: •Managing physical
problems such as fatigue, hot flashes, and aches and pains •Handling
relationships: your children, your partner, your parents, your friends. •How
to regain emotional and sexual intimacy •Coping with financial and workplace
issues •Genetic testing: why, whether, when •How to move beyond the fear of
recurrence •And much more This indispensable book will help you rediscover
your capacity for joy as you move forward into the future—as a survivor.

Success Secrets Mar 20 2022 "Outstanding success is now within your reach,
according to author Merrill Douglass. This book gives you all the powerful,
life-changing guidance and direction you need to reach full potential in
your personal and professional life.
Minding Your Own Business Apr 09 2021
The Common Sense Guide to Dementia For Clinicians and Caregivers Oct 15
2021 The Common Sense Guide to Dementia for Clinicians and Caregivers
provides an easy-to-read, practical, and thoughtful approach to dementia
care. Written by two specialists who have cared for thousands of patients
with dementia and their families, this ground-breaking title unifies the
perspectives of neurology and psychiatry to meet a variety of caregiver
needs. It spotlights many real-world concerns not typically covered in
standard textbooks, while simultaneously presenting a more detailed medical
perspective than typical caregiver manuals. This handy title offers expert
guidance for the clinical management of dementia and compassionate support
of patients and families. Designed to enhance the physician-caregiver
interaction and liberally illustrated with case examples, The Common Sense
Guide espouses general principles of dementia care that apply across the
stages and spectrum of this illness, including non-Alzheimer's types of
dementia, in addition to Alzheimer's disease. Clinicians, family members,
and other caregivers will find this volume useful from the moment that
symptoms of dementia emerge. The authors place an emphasis on caring for the
caregiver as well as the patient. Essential topics include how to find the
right clinician, make the most of a doctor's visit, and avert a crisis - or
manage one that can't be avoided. Sometimes difficult considerations, such
as driving, financial management, legal matters, long-term placement, and
end-of-life care, are faced head-on. Tried, true, and time-saving tips are
explained in terms of what works - and what doesn't - with regard to
clinical evaluation, medications, behavioral measures, and alternate
therapies. Medical, nursing, and allied health care professionals will
undoubtedly turn to this unique overview as a vital resource and mainstay of
clinical dementia care, as well as a valuable recommendation for family
caregivers.
Talking Back to Facebook Jul 24 2022 The founder of Common Sense Media
counsels parents and teachers on how to protect children from
vulnerabilities in today's online and social technology outlets, providing
coverage of such topics as content filters, unhealthy media messages, ADD
and privacy. Original.
The Pragmatic Programmer Dec 17 2021 What others in the trenches say about
The Pragmatic Programmer... “The cool thing about this book is that it’s
great for keeping the programming process fresh. The book helps you to
continue to grow and clearly comes from people who have been there.” —Kent
Beck, author of Extreme Programming Explained: Embrace Change “I found this
book to be a great mix of solid advice and wonderful analogies!” —Martin
Fowler, author of Refactoring and UML Distilled “I would buy a copy, read it
twice, then tell all my colleagues to run out and grab a copy. This is a
book I would never loan because I would worry about it being lost.” —Kevin
Ruland, Management Science, MSG-Logistics “The wisdom and practical
experience of the authors is obvious. The topics presented are relevant and
useful.... By far its greatest strength for me has been the outstanding

analogies—tracer bullets, broken windows, and the fabulous helicopter-based
explanation of the need for orthogonality, especially in a crisis situation.
I have little doubt that this book will eventually become an excellent
source of useful information for journeymen programmers and expert mentors
alike.” —John Lakos, author of Large-Scale C++ Software Design “This is the
sort of book I will buy a dozen copies of when it comes out so I can give it
to my clients.” —Eric Vought, Software Engineer “Most modern books on
software development fail to cover the basics of what makes a great software
developer, instead spending their time on syntax or technology where in
reality the greatest leverage possible for any software team is in having
talented developers who really know their craft well. An excellent book.”
—Pete McBreen, Independent Consultant “Since reading this book, I have
implemented many of the practical suggestions and tips it contains. Across
the board, they have saved my company time and money while helping me get my
job done quicker! This should be a desktop reference for everyone who works
with code for a living.” —Jared Richardson, Senior Software Developer,
iRenaissance, Inc. “I would like to see this issued to every new employee at
my company....” —Chris Cleeland, Senior Software Engineer, Object Computing,
Inc. “If I’m putting together a project, it’s the authors of this book that
I want. . . . And failing that I’d settle for people who’ve read their
book.” —Ward Cunningham Straight from the programming trenches, The
Pragmatic Programmer cuts through the increasing specialization and
technicalities of modern software development to examine the core
process--taking a requirement and producing working, maintainable code that
delights its users. It covers topics ranging from personal responsibility
and career development to architectural techniques for keeping your code
flexible and easy to adapt and reuse. Read this book, and you'll learn how
to Fight software rot; Avoid the trap of duplicating knowledge; Write
flexible, dynamic, and adaptable code; Avoid programming by coincidence;
Bullet-proof your code with contracts, assertions, and exceptions; Capture
real requirements; Test ruthlessly and effectively; Delight your users;
Build teams of pragmatic programmers; and Make your developments more
precise with automation. Written as a series of self-contained sections and
filled with entertaining anecdotes, thoughtful examples, and interesting
analogies, The Pragmatic Programmer illustrates the best practices and major
pitfalls of many different aspects of software development. Whether you're a
new coder, an experienced programmer, or a manager responsible for software
projects, use these lessons daily, and you'll quickly see improvements in
personal productivity, accuracy, and job satisfaction. You'll learn skills
and develop habits and attitudes that form the foundation for long-term
success in your career. You'll become a Pragmatic Programmer.
Ella Mental and The Good Sense Guide Jun 18 2019 When Ella and her best
friend, Toby, start quarrelling, Ella's Good Sense Guide fails her for the
first time. She's been so busy looking out for everyone else that she hasn't
realised what's been staring her in the face...
Eat, Sleep, Poop Mar 08 2021 Written during award-winning pediatrician Dr.
Scott W. Cohen’s first year as a father, Eat, Sleep, Poop is the only book
to combine two invaluable “on the job” perspectives—the doctor’s and the new
parent’s. The result is a refreshingly engaging and informative guide that
includes all you need to know at each age and stage of your child’s first

year. Drawing on the latest medical recommendations and his experiences at
home and in the office, Dr. Cohen covers everything from preparing for your
baby’s arrival to introducing her to a new sibling, to those three basic
functions that will come to dominate a new parent’s life. Eat, Sleep, Poop
addresses questions, strategies, myths, and all aspects of a child’s
development. In each instance, Dr. Cohen provides a thorough overview and a
simple answer or explanation: a “common sense bottom line,” yet he doesn’t
dictate. The emphasis is on doing what is medically sound and what works
best for you and your baby. He also includes fact sheets, easy-to-follow
diagnosis and treatment guides, and funny daddy vs. doctor sidebars that
reveal the learning curve during his first year as a dad. Lively, practical,
and reassuring, Eat, Sleep, Poop provides the knowledge you need to parent
with confidence, to relax and enjoy baby’s first year, and to raise your
child with the best tool a parent can have: informed common sense.
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